

ST PATRICK OF THE ISLAND **JANUARY 28, 2024**

MASSES

SATURDAY JANUARY 27, 2024 5 pm Intention of the Parishioners

SUNDAY JANUARY 28, 2024 9 am Intentions of the Parishioners 11 am Priest's Intention

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 31, 2024 4 pm Priest's Intention

SATURDAY FEBRUARY 3, 2024

5 pm Blessed Virgin in Memory of Dick, **Doris & Holy Souls**

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 4, 2024 9 am Blessings for Wilson's Family 11 am Intention of the Parishioners

MINISTERS

Sat Jan 27 5 pm Andrew 9 am Rebecca Sun Jan 28

11 am Erin

Sat Feb 3 5 pm Gerry Sun Feb 4 9 am Anne

11 am Ricardo

SANCTUARY LAMP BURNS FOR:

Week Jan 27: Marjorie Callender Lassalle Week Feb 3:

COLLECTIONS

The collections for January 21st was \$1470. Thank you for your support.

FAITH ED

Next Sunday is class mass. Our special participants are Miss Kirsty's Level 3 class.

BAPTISM

This Sunday, January 28 at 10am, we will have a short meeting for all those interested in Baptizing their child.

ADORATION CHAPEL

The Adoration Chapel is open from 8am-8pm daily. Please sign in, even if you only stay for a few minutes, this is so we know if people are visiting the chapel.

PRAYER LIST

Alice Martin Pigeon, Caiti Dore, Barbara Small, Raymond Brunelle, Christiane Ng, Gaetanne Mercier, Caroline MacDonald, Jean MacDonald, Kate, Alec & Marjorie Patterson, Adam Moss, Sharon LeClair, Adele C., Teresa Palumbo, Wally Eddington, Lucia Macro, Karen Descoeurs, Cynthia B., Thomas Walsh, Pearl, Lyne, Janice Enos, Pam Jordan, Audrey S., Matthew Tapp, Ronnie Laporte

PARISH BULLETIN

4TH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME



The K of C will be hosting an Italian Festival on Saturday February 3rd at 6pm at the Omni Center. Tickets are available after Mass or call Angelo at 514-880-0465.

PASTORAL MEETING

There will be a Pastoral meeting on Sunday February 4th at 10am in the hall. Please be prepared to discuss your group's important topics. Each group must attend, if you are unable to be there, please send a representative. All are welcome.

2024 ENVELOPES

Please pick up your 2024 Collection Envelopes. DISCARD PREVIOUS YEAR'S ENVELOPES.

SNOW REMOVAL

We need people to shovel the walkways on the weekends! If you are able to help on one or more weekends, please check the sign-up sheet at the front doors.

FOOD BANK

We would like to thank Don & Sandra LeClair for their many years of faithful service to the Food Bank. Welcome Marilyn Basiliere, who will be continuing the mission.



When I was growing up in Jamaica, a man who was homeless and had some physical deformities frequented the parking lot of the town's grocery store. He asked for money or food from the passersby. Many a time, people completely dismissed him, looked right past him as if he did not even exist, or sometimes shouted hurtful and unkind words. I was astonished. My Mother, however, always greeted him by name and with a hug or a handshake. And so did we, my siblings and me. Without question. Without hesitation.

In word and deed, my Mother, showed by example her belief that everyone has a story, and everyone has dignity. No matter what. Thanks be to God!

-Taken from "Forward, Day by Day"

SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT

Silence is a gift of God, to let us speak more freely with Him. - St. Vincent Pallotti